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Annual Chapter Report 


 Annual Chapter Report – 2016-2017
Date of report submission: May 15, 2017
Name of School/College: Husson University
Chapter name and region: Epsilon Gamma Maine Region I
Chapter advisor’s name and e-mail address: William Lindblad, lindbladw@husson.edu
Delegate who attended the Rho Chi Annual Meeting: N/A
Date delegate’s name submitted to Rho Chi: N/A
Past year’s officers and e-mail addresses:

President: Bret LaForge, laforgeb@husson.edu

Vice President: Sarah Stansauk, stansauks@husson.edu
Secretary: Courtney Colligan, Colliganc@husson.edu
Treasurer: Soojin Lee, Leeso@husson.edu
Historian: Jarod Dainoviec, dainoviecj@husson.edu
New officers and e-mail addresses for next academic year:

(If not yet elected, please indicate date of anticipated election and report names within one week of election)

President: Leanne Gallant, gallantl@husson.edu
Vice President: Reagan Scott, scottre@husson.edu
Secretary: Courtney Colligan, Colliganc@husson.edu
Treasurer: Eniye Osalyare, saiyaree@husson.edu
Historian: Todd Conner, connort@husson.edu
Number of Rho Chi student members at college or school, listed by class year and program (and by campus if more than one campus): 
Class of 2018: 11 members

Class of 2019: 10 members

Total: 21 members

Meetings: 
	Date
	Attendance
	Agenda
	Action Steps

	10-05-2016
	Courtney Colligan

Bret LaForge

Sarah Stansauk

Soojin Lee

James Jackson

Walid Jamaleddin
Dr. William Lindblad
	P1 Orientation event and poster, Fundraiser (restaurant), graduation honor cords, process to review associate members, organization’s role at the school
	Assigned creation of informational tri-fold for events, planned fundraising, requested formation of committees to plan chapter events

	04-12-2017
	Courtney Colligan, Bret LaForge, Soojin Lee, Megan Ireland, Karlee Bernier, Daniel Barra, Brenton Laffley, Eniye Osalyare, Nicole Sheilds, Ledor Teekate, Reagan Scott, Stacey Pavlick, Kengne Kongchi, Kacie Guerrette

	Treasurer’s report for the year, collection of new member dues, review of initiation ceremony details, finalization of fundraising, planning for next year’s events
	Dues collected and deposited


Strategic Planning: What goals were set that relate to the Rho Chi mission? (Limit 0.5  page)
We are still a very new chapter with few members on campus during the school year. The goal this year was to find our chapter’s place or niche at our School of Pharmacy, and we selected the route of ‘professional development’ themed activities to promote academic and career excellence.
Activities:  Our primary goal this year, as a new chapter, was to determine the place of the chapter at our school. We focused on planning for the upcoming years when more members will be on campus. We did participate in a local Good Neighbor Night at a restaurant, where we raised funds for this year’s initiation ceremony. Plans laid for future activities include an ongoing email-based CV review service, pharmacy trivia nights, a booth at the Maine Science Festival targeted toward high school students, and professional development seminars pertaining to residency and career building
Financial/ Budgeting: 
	
	
	Deposits
	Withdrawals
	Balance

	
	
	
	
	

	2/18/2016
	
	25$ Opening Fee (Charity's Personal $)
	
	$ 25.00 

	
	
	
	
	

	3/2/2016
	
	310.00$ Miguels Fundraiser
	
	$ 335.00 

	3/2/2016
	
	585.00$ (9 Membership fees)
	
	$ 920.00 

	3/25/2016
	
	100$ Donation from Dr. Baker
	
	$ 1,020.00 

	3/25/2016
	
	105$ Meals from Ceremony
	
	$ 1,125.00 

	3/25/2016
	
	780$ (12 Membership fees)
	
	$ 1,905.00 

	
	
	
	
	

	04/07/2016
	
	
	1,365$ National Chapter Dues
	$ 540.00 

	
	
	
	
	

	05/03/2016
	
	12$ deposit
	
	$ 552.00 

	05/04/2016
	
	
	25$ Opening Fee (Charity)
	$ 527.00 

	
	
	
	
	

	7/14/2016
	
	30$ (1 Membership fee)
	
	$ 557.00 

	
	
	
	
	

	4/14/2017
	
	822$ (Membership fees)
	
	$ 1,379.00 


Initiation Function: The initiation ceremony took place at our university’s Center for Family Business, and was attended by roughly 30 individuals, including current members, new inductees, family and guests, and Rho Chi alumni from Husson University’s faculty. The ceremony included a catered dinner. 
Evaluation/Reflection: As our chapter is still very new, there is much to be improved upon. With more on-campus members in the coming years, we are excited to see the execution of events planned this year, and to provide professional development opportunities to our peers at Husson University. The formation of committees with specific goals and deadlines has the potential to greatly improve our activities going forward. We hope to grow into an integral part of our pharmacy school’s community or student-led organizations.

Other information:  N/A
The Rho Chi Society

National Office Contact Information:
Email:  RhoChi@unc.edu

Telephone:  (919) 843-9001

Fax:  (919) 962-0644
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